
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dates for the diary 
Month Date Event 

March 27th  Easter service in church 1.15pm 

29th  End of term. Art club is will not be on today.  

April 16th  Back to school 

May 7th  May day bank holiday 

14th  The SATs tests for year 6 are this week 

21st  Week of the residential trip for year 5 and 6 
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Weekly Newsletter   23rd March 2018   

It is the last week of term before the Easter break. Next term 
is a key term for year 2 and 6 as they prepare for their SAT’s 
tests. We hope everyone has a good break over the Easter 
holiday and comes back refreshed for the summer terms. 

Certificates this week 

Logan persevering with playing Maths games 

Amy for her brilliant story map 

Blake for always showing interest in our learning, joining in & asking questions 

Eliot for being a good friend & kind to others 

Alfie for using resources well in Maths to help with fractions 

Yolanta for really thinking & exploring elements of the Easter story 

Mark for perseverance in managing his behaviour over the last week 

 

Staff leaving                                

We are sad to say goodbye to some long serving members of staff next week.  Mrs Rogers, who has worked in all 

year groups during her time at Nonington, and Miss Hawkes, who has supported in KS1 for a number of years.  We 

wish them the very best in the future! 

Clubs                                    

Just a reminder about clubs.   Art and craft club will not run on the last day of term. Please be reminded that there 

are no clubs the first week back after Easter. At the beginning of next term, you will need to sign up again for all 

after school clubs. This is because some clubs have limited numbers and it will give those who have not been able to 

attend the opportunity. 

Creative Prayer Day                                                                     

Each class enjoyed sessions in the church today culminating in a lovely service. They undertook a series of activities 

throughout the day thinking about the schools Christian values. Thank you so much to Judith, Janice and Pat for all 

their effort in organising the day. 

Easter service                                            

We are preparing for the Easter service, you are more than welcome to join us at 1.15pm next Tuesday in church. 

The children will all be contributing to the service. 

Sport relief                                           

The Sport relief event was enjoyed by all today. The children in Foxes and Polecats completed a personal challenge. 

They completed circuits of the playground in the morning and then worked to better their performance in the 

afternoon. 

               

 

                                                                                  

 

                                                          

           


